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German language support during the year before kindergarten 

In August 2024, your child will be entering kindergarten. German language skills are very impor-

tant at this stage. The city of Chur therefore supports children who speak foreign languages in 

learning German at an early age. 

The assessment of your child's German language skills allows us to support him or her if neces-

sary. Please note that this questionnaire, which is available in 13 languages, must be completed 

by 31 January 2023. 

Please fill in the questionnaire online. To do so, use the QR code in the enclosed letter and en-

ter your personal code. 

Your information will be evaluated by the University of Basel in an anonymised manner. At the be-

ginning of March 2023, the city of Chur will inform parents about which of the children will be par-

ticipating in the "German for School" programme.  

Thank you for your cooperation! 

 
 

Any questions? 

We would be pleased to answer your questions by telephone at 081 254 46 24 or personally at 

Klostergasse 11 (2nd floor). 

Tuesday through Thursday, from 2 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

No appointment required 

 


